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May 4, 2015 

 

 

 

 

USPS DELIVERY 

 

 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12
th
 Street, S.W. 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Attention: Audio Division, Media Bureau 

 

 Re: Clear Channel Broadcasting Licenses, Inc.; FRN 0001587971 

  Request for Change in Input Signal for FM Translator W269CT, 

  106.1 MHz, CH 269, FAC ID 140052 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

 On behalf of Clear Channel Broadcasting Licenses, Inc., the licensee of FM Translator 

W269CT, we hereby notify the Commission of a change to the input signal for the above translator.  

As of May 4, 2015, the new input signal will originate from WSTH-FM (Facility ID 60763). This is 

a co-owned facility, meeting the requirements for “fill-in” service.  We would appreciate if the 

Commission at this time would update the file on this translator. 

 

 Please direct any communications regarding this request to the undersigned. 

 

       Respectfully Submitted, 

 

        
       Troy G Langham 

FCC Engineering Supervisor 

 
 


